
THE  ISRAELI  MILITARY
COMMANDER OF THE RIVER JORDAN
AREA VISITS THE PATRIARCHATE
On Thursday, July 3/16, 2020, the Israeli Military Commander
of the River Jordan area, Mr. Iran Gros and his associates
visited His Beatitude our Father and Patriarch of Jerusalem
Theophilos  and  discussed  the  ways  to  continue  their
cooperation for the further development of the shrine of the
Holy Monastery of St. John the Baptist at the River Jordan,
with  the  contribution  of  its  Hegoumen  Archimandrite
Bartholomew.
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